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July 12, 2021

As Mayor of Washington, DC, it is my sincere pleasure to extend
congratulations to the Association of Metropolitan Water Agencies
(AMWA), on the occasion of your 40™ Anniversary.

Founded in 1981, AMWA is a non-profit organization respresenting
200 of the country's largest metropolitan water utilities, including DC
Water and the Washington Aqueduct.

AMWA champions safe and secure water supplies, efficient utility
management and operations, and effective public communication on
drinking water quality. It has been at the forefront of transformative
legislation, including the Water Infrastructure Finance and Innovation

Act (WIFIA) of 2014 that established a new source of low-cost loan

financing for major water infrastructure projects.

Under the leadership of Chief Executive Officer Diane VanDe Hei,
AMWA has worked alongside its members and board of directors to
ensure access to safe and affordable clean drinking water for all. I
thank the Association of Metropolitan Water Agencies for your
dedication, commitment, and resolve to enhance our collective quality

of life.

On behalf of the 712,000 residents of Washington, DC, you have my

best wishes for a

HAPPY 40th ANNIVERSARY!

uriel Bowser




